
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

Tel/Fax: 201-348-7758 / Richard.Mullen@us.panasonic.com 
 
 

Richard Mullen, Group Manager
Product Safety and Compliance Division 

Letter of Agency 
January 30, 2014  

AVG-14-U005 
 
UL Japan, Inc. 
4383-326 Asama-cho, Ise-shi,  
Mie 516-0021 Japan 
 
Re: Original Certification Application for Digital Wireless Stereo Headphones, Model RP-BTD10 under 

FCC ID: ACJ-RP-BTD10  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
Please be advised Panasonic Corporation of North America authorizes Yoshinobu Asai of Application 
Section, WiSE Japan, UL Verification Service, UL Japan, Inc, to act on our behalf for the subject 
application submittal to Federal Communication Commission for equipment approval. This authorization 
shall expire six months from original issued grant date. 
 
We certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application, as defined in 47 CFR Ch. 1.2002(b), is 
subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse 
Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 862.  This appointment also includes the authority to complete FCC Form 731 on our behalf 
and sign the application as an authorized agent.  Further, this Certification application has not been submitted to 
any other TCB for Certification. 
 
The application for the subject equipment has not been submitted to another TCB for certification. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

Richard Mullen 
Richard Mullen 
Group Manager  

 
 
Cc:  Tsuyoshi Maruoka / AVG /  maruoka.tsuyoshi@jp.panasonic.com 
 




